
Doing our part in growing enrollment, which is a top institutional 
priority, Drs. Sachiko and Sean P. McBride served as representatives 
for the Physics Department at the Office of Admissions “Sons and 
Daughters of Marshall” Tailgate Party before the football game against 
Eastern Kentucky University on Saturday, Sept. 8. 2018. 

https://works.bepress.com/sean-mcbride/
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